
 

Dear Parents: 

Hopefully you have received the information about the Yankee Candle 
ONLINE fundraiser.  It begins immediately and runs through Jan 11, 
2018.   
 
Plenty of time to shop and have shipped for the holiday season.  
Please note that orders WILL NOT be shipped to the school for 
distribution.  Orders will be shipped right to you or an address of your 
choice at check-out. There is a nominal fee for shipping orders less 
than $100…put orders together with friends or family to receive that 
free shipping! 
 
Remember to look at the Clearance section!!  Everything you order 
qualifies for 40% profit!!   
 
 

Why are we doing an Online Yankee Candle Fundraiser? 

The PTO typically has Only ONE fundraiser for the year, completed by the 
end of September.  This year we are doing Boosterathon; however, it was 
due to begin on Sept 6th and Hurricane Irma changed all that.  Because we 
have to re-schedule Boosterthon for the Winter/Spring, the PTO has 
decided to add Yankee Candle as a mini fundraiser. 

Any support is greatly appreciated!   
 
Don't forget we have our first PTO meeting on October 12th, 6:30pm in the 
Cafe.   We appreciate your patience since many events & meetings had to 
be rescheduled because of Hurricane Irma.   
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